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Hello. I am a new resident loving in forest lake. The new community. I have been living here
for about a year already. 

I do have to say. These round abouts have become a bit ridiculous. I've never lived in a place
that that this many round abouts in quick succession. 

I really does make it a comfortable driving experience and this many round abouts in sequence
is actually very disorienting as a driver. Especially when you have heavy trucks in the mix as
well. It also makes it very difficult to get across the street because it forces you to drive up and
down endlessly. 

All these projects were started long before I moved here however I find them to be terribly
intrusive to daily life. 

All the funding that has been put this these projects surely could have been spent much more
wisely and given back to the community in a way that makes more sense. Thanks 

Mateen Haque. 

elnino1808@gmail.com
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